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Five bodies found during search for missing people on MV Taimareho 
  
 
A total of five dead bodies have recovered today (5 April 2020) during the search for the 27  people 
missing from the MV Taimareho in West Are'are, Malaita Province during heavy seas associated 
with Tropical Cyclone Harold early last Friday. 
 
The bodies discovered includes three female and two male.  Three of the bodies have been identified 
but not the other two. 

Commander of the Police Operation Centre (POC) at the Rove Police Headquarters in Honiara, 

Chief Superintendent Richard Menapi says, “The Provincial Police Commander Malaita Province, 

Superintendent, William Foufaka, who is taking part in the search confirmed that the five bodies have 

been discovered in the Maka area in South Malaita. The bodies were discovered by Auki Police, the 

MV Taimareho, the Police Patrol Boat Gizo and local people who have been assisting in the search.” 

Chief Superintendent Menapi adds: “All five bodies are reported to have decomposed.” 

The search will be suspended overnight and will resume tomorrow morning. 

“On behalf of the Acting Commissioner of Police, I would like to thank everyone who have been 

involved in the search for the missing 27 people so far as we try as much as possible to find the 

bodies so their grieving relatives can give them a proper burial,” says Chief Superintendent Menapi. 

Arrangements are underway to send a doctor and RSIPF Forensic officers to assist in the 

identification of the bodies when they are discovered. 

//End// 

 
 

 

Media inquiries 

 

RSIPF Media Unit:  

24016 or 23800 Ext 239 

 

Email: 

rsipf.media@rsipf.gov.sb 

 

 

The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) was established in 

1954.  Its mission is ‘To provide a safe and peaceful Solomon Islands 

by strengthening relationships with the community’.  The RSIPF 

strive to provide efficient and effective policing services for the 

Solomon Islands and expect RSIPF officers to adhere to the RSIPF 

values. 

 

For ongoing news and information, please go to www.rsipf.gov.sb 

Follow us on Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/rsipf 
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